
  

Dates for the Diary 2019 

Half term: Friday 24th May – Monday 3rd June 

Y6 Residential: 3rd  - 5th June  

Reception to the sage (with parents): 10th June 

Year 5/6 WEST trust debating competition: 18th 

June 

WEST Trust Festival at The Sage: 25th June 

KS1 Music concert: 2nd July (am) 

KS2 Music concert 2nd July (pm) 

Parent consultations: 8th &  9th July 

Year 6 music exams: 11th July  

Sports day: 16th July 

Leavers assembly: 18th July 

School breaks up for summer break: 19th July 

 

  

All of our classes have been busy visiting our local 
library at Cruddas Park. We are very excited to 
announce the launch of  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stemtastic 

Year 6 have had the opportunity to attend the  
WEST Trusts Stemtastic event at the Centre of  
Life, where Steph McGovern, a BBC Journalist  
provided an inspirational talk about STEM.  
Then the children  
took part in a series  
of workshops linked  
to science, maths,  
engineering and  
technology,  
alongside children  
from the other  
Trust schools.  

 

 

 

 

In Harmony  
On Monday 20th May children who play Armstrong brass and Debussy wind  
ensembles went to The Sage to watch Royal Northern Sinfonia perform a concert of  
water inspired music. Yaseen was invited on stage to try and conduct the orchestra as 
they practised playing large crashing noises all together. 
 
"I loved it during the film, and the orchestra made a crash -  
I just had to stand up and give them a clap!" Year 4, Flutist 

 

                                    

 

 

Flood Week 

This week all classes have had the opportunity 

to take part in workshops by the Environment 

Agency. This has included thinking about how 

floods occur, what they make take in the 

event of a flood and make rain gauges to 

measure rain fall. 

Year 6 had the opportunity to produce a flood 

plan for the school. 

The children are looking forward to sharing 

their work with you all in our assembly. 

Please note we have had to rearrange the 

assembly to Friday 7th June and look forward 

to seeing you all there. 

Thank you for your continued support. Have a lovely half term break and 

we look forward to seeing everyone on the 3rd June. 

Walk to School Week 

The countdown is on to Walk to School Week 

2019! The five-day walking challenge will be 

taking place from 3rd – 7th June. Join the 

thousands of schools taking part and feel the 

benefits of walking. The initiative helps to get  

more pupils active while reducing  

congestion and pollution.  

  

 

 

 

  


